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Thursday 23rd May 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Class 5 Summer Term River Trip  
 
As part of our Geography topic Rivers, we will be conducting some fieldwork down at River Ryburn after 
the half term when the weather is hopefully less wet!  The children have already used digital maps to look 
at the river, identifying its source, mouth and the local areas it flows through. 
 
The trip is planned for the morning of Tuesday 11th June, where we will set off walking from school after 
registration.  The whole trip should take no longer than a couple of hours and the children will be back in 
time for lunch. 
 
On the day, please could you ensure your child brings in a sturdy pair of shoes to change in to e.g. wellies, 
walking shoes/boots or trainers, a waterproof coat in case of rain and a small rucksack/bag to carry their 
water bottle, clipboard and pencil. 
 
The trip will be weather dependent and we will endeavour to reschedule should it be deemed unsuitable 
for the trip to go ahead on this day.  You will be notified if this were to happen. 
 
We are also in need of a couple of volunteers.  If you are able to help, please contact the school office. 
 
Please could you fill out the School Spider survey/consent form to give permission for your child to join us 
on our walk down to the river. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office who will forward any queries on to myself. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Mrs Wilde 
Class 5 Teacher/Deputy Headteacher 
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